Guild Scholarship Guidelines

To request a scholarship, an active Guild member should briefly state in writing or by e-
mail the circumstances necessitating financial assistance. The request is reviewed by two
members of the Scholarship Committee. Every effort is made to keep the request confidential.
Once a decision is made, the guild member will be notified of the decision. If a scholarship is
granted, a committee member will notify the Treasurer who will transfer approved funds to the
Trips and Travel contact who is organizing the retreat, trip, or workshop.

A scholarship will cover 1/2 the cost of the Casowasco Retreat, the full cost for
attending the Quilting-by-the-Lake day trip, and the full cost for a one or two day guild-
sponsored workshop. To reserve a place at a Casowasco retreat, the guild member must submit
a check for their half of the cost of the retreat prior to the sign-up deadline for members.

Guild members are eligible to request a scholarship twice in a five-year period; once for
a Casowasco Retreat and once for a Guild workshop. They may not apply for both types of
scholarship in the same year. One scholarship can be awarded by the Guild for each event.

Please send your request to Sally Dutko at sd14@cornell.edu or Karen Baum at
kbaum3@gmail.com.

Sally Dutko and Karen Baum
Scholarship committee co-chairs



